
View of the Russian Federation  

of the Glasgow–Sharm el-Sheikh work programme Informal Consultation 

June 10, 2023 

Considered the limited time left for the programme we propose to discuss not only procedural 

decisions but also the structure of the framework (at least headings which can be further 

elaborated during coming workshops). 

When approaching the structure of the framework we find it useful to rely on previous work and 

views reflected in submissions. Based on the previous decisions (including 

FCCC/PA/CMA/2022/L.16 with proposed elements for structured approach and 

FCCC/SB/2022/INF.2 with the overview of the first-year results of the programme) and of our 

views submitted earlier we suggest the following structure for the discussion: 

• The preambular text highlighting the purpose of the programme and the state of art. 

• Overarching framework principles, for example, cross-cutting considerations, 

including transboundary approaches and approaches preventing maladaptation.  

• Themes which can be based on the 6th Assessment Report of the IPCC. Relevance of 

each theme can vary due to national circumstances. 

• Components, for example, dimensions of the iterative adaptation cycle, each of them 

applied to the themes.  

• Approaches to target setting and to the choice of indicators. Possibly to be discussed 

in detail during coming workshops. 

• Means of implementation. Possibly to be discussed in detail during coming workshops. 

• Reporting instruments and connection to the Global Stocktake. 

• Concluding remarks for any supplementary considerations.    

We also suppose that all the procedural considerations of further work should be addressed 

separately from that structure in the draft.  

 


